
Welcome 

to

Glencro�

Mennonite

Church
Box 1719, Morden MB 

R6M1B5 822.3864

__________________________

________________________
� Deacon Couples:
Isaac & Marie Klassen� 325.4161
Ken & Irma Klassen� 822.3655
Pete & Pete Peters� 822.3176
Daniel & Helene Schulz 822.9612

Surely goodness and mercy 

shall follow me all the days

 of my life:

And I will dwell in the house 

of the Lord for ever. 

Psalm 23:6

**********************************

October 23, 2011
Worship Service

Music - Worship Band
Song Leader - Bob Reimer

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship
 Ed Zacharias

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Ashley Klassen

Worship in Singing

Song - Losch Kids

Scripture Reading 

Report - Renetta Siemens

Closing Song & 
Benediction



THIS WEEK

Mon. � 7 :30 Sunday School 

teacher’s meeting.

Tue.� 7 :30 Mis s ion Board 

meeting at church

Wed.� 7:30 Senior youth at 

church.

Fri.� 7:30 Pete & Louise’s  care 

group meets at their house.

� 7:30 Daniel & Helene’s  

care group meets at George & 

Nettie Froese.

********************************

Tis The Season....
to be thinking about 
C h r i s t m a s C h o i r . T h e 
Program Committee is once 
again planning a Christmas 
Eve program, and would 
love to see a Christmas 
Choir participate in this 
evening. If you're at all 
interested in singing in the 
choir, having fun, and 
worshiping through music, 
please sign up on the 
sign-up sheet in the foyer 
asap. The choir will meet 
o n c e a w e e k f o r 
approximately 5 weeks 
prior to Christmas. If 
th e r e i s no t enough 
i n t e r e s t , t h e r e w i l l 
unfortunately not be a 
choir.

Church Directory
Our church is beginning the 

process of creating a new 

church pictorial directory. In 

order to update information for 

this, we would ask that all 

members and those attending 

Glencross regularly please 

check the address information 

sheets on the tables in the foyer 

and make any necessary 

corrections. If your name is not 

on the list please fill out a 

blank form available on the 

table. We also need to collect 

cu r r en t p i c tu re s f o r the 

pictorial.�  There will be 

photographers in the church 

foyer starting today to take 

casual photos of couples, 

families, and individuals as they 

come into church before and 

after Sunday School. Or if you 

are planning to have a family 

photo done for Christmas cards 

and would like to submit your 

own current family picture 

p l e a s e e m a i l i t t o 

jennmatt@sdnet.ca. If you have 

questions please contact Jenn 

Klassen.

 

 



Take Note
The following four couples 
have let their name stand for 
the Deacon couple positions:
- Dennis & Colleen Driedger
- Ken & Irma Klassen
- Art & Carol Letkeman
- Pete & Louise Peters
A confirmation ballot will take 
place on Nov.6/11. Please 
make this a matter of prayer 
as we look for God’s leading in 
filling these positions.
***********************************
T h e M o r d e n b r a n c h o f t h e 
Interscholastic Christian Fellowship 
(I.S.C.F.) has kicked off the new school 
year and would like to request your 
prayers as  we continue to encourage 
fellow believers throughout the year.
We are under new leadership and are 
all very enthusiastic about what this 
year has in store. Please pray the 
through whatever difficulties  and joys 
we will face, we’ll emerge stronger in 
our faith and relationship with God.����
�We encourage any and all high school 
students to attend our group meetings 
on Fridays at lunch hour, as we meet in 
the basement of the Christ Lutheran 
Church across from the high school. We 
would also like to thank the Christ 
Lutheran Church for the use of their 
building, as well as the community 
youth leaders  who come to I.S.C.F. and 
parents who support our group.
Thank you for your prayers  and 
support!
Sincerely,
�I.S.C.F. Morden

�

Winkler Bible Camp
Site Manager: Winkler Bible Camp 
is looking for a full time site 
manager. The job would include 
managing a number of staff and 
college age students , project 
planning, and be responsible for all 
communication regarding safety/
health� inspections etc.� This person 
should be organized and also have 
a desire to work with young adults, 
a n d v o l u n t e e r s . F o r m o r e 
information call WBC at 325-9519.

Horsemanship Director: Winkler 
Bible Camp is looking for someone 
to head up their new horsemanship 
program. WBC built a new horse 
barn and riding ring in 2011, giving 
them the ability to expand the 
horse program to function year 
round. This is a full time position, in 
which the right person would be 
creating a new program, which 
involves working with school 
groups, teaching riding lessons, and 
more. For more information call 
WBC at 325-9519.
__________________________
Gospel Country Night
Friday, October 28th 7:30 p.m, 
Bethel Bergthaler� Church.�  A 
night of Southern Gospel 
favourites featuring:�  Ed Penner 
and� D’Friesens.�  Speaker:� 
Pastor Mike Giesbrecht - BTHC 
Spiritual Care� Coordinator 
(speaking on how God is at 
w o r k i n t h e h o s p i t a l ) .� 
Freewill� offering.�  All proceeds 
to Spiritual Care at BTHC.�



Praise and Prayer
1. Pray for the Hoeppner sisters 

as they serve in Winkler this 
morning.

2. Jake Hiebert  is home and 
doing well after having 
surgery this past week.

3. Pray for John & Susan 
Hiebert. 

4. Pray for the Missionaries of 
t h e w e e k : H o n s b e r g e r, 
Murray and Carol (WBT) 
Altona, MB/Papua New 
Guinea

__________________________

November 3rd - Eden 
Dessert Night “Building a 
Caring Community” @ 7 pm 
at the Winkler Bergthaler 
Mennonite Church. 
Speaker: Dr. Michael Dyck
 
and music by “Encore”.  
Admission is free/donations
accepted. Tickets are
available from Irma 
Klassen or at Eden Health 
Services.

November 6th -�  Correna 
Janzen will be leading 
S u n d ay S ch o o l i n t h e 
fellowship hall. The adult, 
college & career, and youth 
Sunday School classes are 
encouraged to attend.

November 7th - 7:00 pm
Annual meeting at church.

 

Winkler Bible Camp...is once 

again having their annual 

fundraising banquets. They 

a re happening Oct . 23 

(tonight) & Oct. 25 at WBC at 

6:30 pm. Please call 325.9519 

to make reservations.

__________________________

Dear Lord, help us to 
turn to You, not only 
in sadness but also in 
joy. We know You give 
us both good times 
and bad to draw us 
to You and help us 
grow. May we learn 
to trust You in all 
seasons of life.

�very season needs fai� 

� get us �rough it.


